
         Airport Commission 

         March 8, 2017 

         9:00 a.m. 

 

     The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Chairman Bill Welter 

presiding.  Members present were:  Mark Smith and Mike Henningsen joined the meeting 

by phone.  Absent:  Harlan and Trewet.  Also present was City Council Member Linda 

Hartkopf, Tim Teig, Barry Reid, and City Administrator John Lund.  

      

     Smith moved, Henningsen seconded, to approve the agenda as posted and the minutes 

of the February 8, 2017 meeting as presented.  Passed. 

 

     Henningsen moved, Smith seconded, to approve the bills totaling $7,599.36.  Passed. 

      

     Tim Teig of Snyder & Associates stated $400,000 was the original estimate for the 

apron expansion but is now estimated at $804,000.  $593,000 has been allocated for the 

project.  John Lund stated there is only $7,000 left so we can either proceed with the 

project with an internal loan or wait until 2018 for more funding.  Smith motioned to 

table this matter and Henningsen seconded.   

   

     The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, April 12, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. at the 

Airport. 

     

     Smith moved, Henningsen seconded, to adjourn at 9:20 a.m.  Passed. 

 

 

            

      Chairman 

 

Attest:       

          Acting Secretary 


